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On April 11th, the Public Safety Subcommittee recommended approval of the submission 

of a federal grant application from the Judicial Department to the U.S. Department of 

Justice, Bureau of Justice Assistance in the amount of $303,480 for the Yamhill Circuit 

Court. If approved, the grant will be used to support the circuit court’s Adult Recovery 

Court and Court Coordinated Services programs.   

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends approval. 
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